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Programs:
  Oct. 23 – Itronics – Dr. John Whitney
  Oct. 30 – Al McNeil – Bagpipe;


      Halloween costumes

  Nov. 6 – Student of the Month

  Nov. 13 - Joe Page – RYE year in Spain

  Nov. 20 - ? Thanksgiving program?
Events:

  Oct. 30 – Halloween costumes
  Mar. 23 – Spring Barn Dance 

       (tentative)
Greeters:
  Oct. 23 – Tom Price & Willie Skroch

  Oct. 30 – Peggy Bitler & Sheri Van Ness

  Nov. 6 – Skip Bolton & Dale Theiss

  Nov. 13 – John Diekman & Bill Swirsky

DG Visit: District Governor Tina Spencer-Mulhern visited our Club on October 9.  At our regular meeting that evening, she got to initiate two new Club members (Terry Scott and Jen Scott).  She also announced President Kathie’s choice of this year’s Quiet Rotarian award to Ted Rudolph and consistent with her baseball interests she announced Kathie’s choice for an MVP member as Ann Rudolph.  Congratulations to both Ted and Ann.  
One of DG Tina’s pet projects this year is continuing the fight to end polio.  The basket she brought from the Reno Midtown Rotary Club generated over $800 in donations from our Club.  Kathie needs some suggestions on what to do with that basket.  The basket we put together  with its fire pot, smores ingredients, and variety of adult beverages (including copper mugs and ingredients for Moscow Mules) should surely have brought in a good donation from Tina’s next DG visit Club.  
Club and Foundation Bylaws:  Both the Club and our Foundation Board currently have committees charged with updating the bylaws for their organizations.  The Foundation was created to support Club Projects and most importantly to achieve IRS acceptance as a 501(c)(3) organization.  IRS is very fussy about the relationship between the Club and the Foundation.  There are several acceptable ways of  organizing the Foundation, but given the Foundation bylaws accepted by our Club in 2010, IRS determined that the Club and Foundation are separate but related organizations.  The relationship between the Club and Foundation is a significant part of the 501(c)(3) status.  Judy has written a description of the process that the Club went through in setting up the Foundation and her interaction with IRS during the application process.  Once the Foundation Board has had an opportunity to check it for accuracy and completeness  I will include it in a newsletter so everyone can be familiar with what the Club was doing and thinking when we set things up the way we did.

How well do you know our Projects: This is not a community service project, but certainly was a Rotary activity.  
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What’s going on and who’s doing it?

How well do you know our projects: Here is my response to  the last project I asked about.
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Who are the kids in the photo and what are they doing?  Where are they?  
------------------------------------------------------------
Recognize the setting?  This is at the office building of Snyder Livestock.   The children are 4th graders from Yerington Elementary School (Spring 2013).  The project is pretty much a Lucy project, but she does solicit help from Club members to make these visits work better.  Each year the kindergarten class and the 4th grade class are invited out to the Snyder Livestock facilities and given a tour and some exercises relevant to raising cattle.

At the time of this photo, they are making a mixture of several types of feed (with various nutrition elements) that will later be fed to the cattle.  Other photos, available on our web site, show some of the props used in teaching the kids about various aspects of raising cattle.  They also show some of the other parts of the tour the kids go on.  The photo below shows the 2013 Kindergarten class being loaded onto the “hay wagon” for a trip around the operation.  It amazes me that they can keep a bunch of kindergartners on that truck without anyone falling off.  Notice Lucy with her “hamburger hat”.  If you enjoy working with kids, keep this project in mind and talk to Lucy about helping .
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